NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TOWN OF PLEASANT SPRINGS
DANE COUNTY, WISCONSIN

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday,
June 21, 2023 at the Joint meeting of the Plan Commission and Town Board,
commencing at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as is practicable, at the Town
of Pleasant Springs Town Hall, located at 2354 County Road N, Stoughton,
Wisconsin, 53589-2873. The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments,
objections, or suggestions concerning the proposed request for a Conditional
Use Permit at the address located at 3136 Oak Street.

Dated this 24th day of May, 2023
Maria Hougan
Clerk/Treasurer

Town of Pleasant Springs
Dane County, Wisconsin

Posted: — May 24, 2023
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